
 

 

Dear Seventh-Grade Students and Parents: 

 

I want to welcome everyone back to 

school, and especially welcome you to 

the seventh grade!   

 

I hope you all had a pleasant, restful 

summer, and are ready for an exciting 

year.  During the first week of school 

we will adjust to new school routines.  We will do getting-to-

know-you activities, go over class expectations, and review 

previously taught information. 

 

The year ahead will be filled with many learning experiences, 

which will be taught through class discussions, projects, 

tests/quizzes and homework.  We will study pre-algebra in 

math, an important foundation for algebra, so it is important 

that all students participate in class discussions and complete 

all assignments.  We will also learn how to improve note-taking 

skills, which can be used throughout the rest of students’ 



school careers.  Finally, we will learn about the life of Jesus 

and how we can follow Jesus’ example in our daily lives. 

 

I am looking forward to starting this school year with all of 

you!  If you have any questions or concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact me.  

 

Sincerely, 

Ms. Giblin 
 

 


